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PLEASE DO NOT PUT UP ELECTRONIC BILLBOARDS AT BALLONA ECOLOGICAL RESERVE!!

The disturbing lights are the antithesis of what nature is all about!!

Makes absolutely no sense to install large electronic billboards at habitats of 1700 different wildlife and plants and nature!!

Thank you.
Christina Ku 
LA, CA 


